
 

 

Date: October 13, 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents,   
 
As we reach the end of another rewarding week, it brings us immense pride to share the news of 
the Cambridge Outstanding Learner Awards for the June 2023 exam series.  These exceptional 
students have excelled at the national and international levels in their respective subjects. We extend 
our hearty congratulations to these students and their families for bringing honour to our school and 
setting such excellent examples. 
 

 
 
 

We are glad to bring to your attention that the initial meeting with the student body representatives of 
the Inclusion Wellbeing and Emirati Club has been chaired by our esteemed governor of Inclusion, 
Wellbeing and Safeguarding, Ms. Amna Al Mutawa. During this meeting, the governor cordially 
welcomed all representatives and shared their experiences and expectations in terms of promoting the 
core values of AUS. We also like to extend a warm invitation to additional parent representatives to join 
our Wellbeing and Inclusion community. 
 
If interested, please send an email to pooja.harikumar@auschool.ae. 
 
We would like to thank our parents for your partnership in ensuring the smooth run of continuous 
assessments. Your cooperation has been instrumental in maintaining and improving attendance on all 
school days. We request you to continue providing your support in adhering to the school tardiness 
policy. 
 
Furthermore, we want to inform you about the new parking spaces that have been allocated for your 
convenience during drop-offs and pick-ups. We must make effective use of these spaces to ensure the 
smooth arrival and dispersal of our students every day. We are sure that your cooperation will contribute 
to a hassle-free experience for both parents and students. 
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Please be reminded that the school will be closed for the Mid-term break from Wednesday, 18th October 
to Friday, 20th October. Regular instructional days will resume on Monday, 23rd October. We believe 
this short break will provide our students with much-needed respite and an opportunity to recharge. 
 
 
Activities Next Week 
 

 
 

May you have a restful weekend. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


